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From: Paul Remyn

Sent: Friday, 31 January 2020 6:38 AM

To: PerformanceFramework

Subject: Consultation on revised CPD Registration standard
Categories: Acknowledged

50 hours per year regardless of the format is a ridiculously high number of hours.

| think this is aiming to support an industry around CPD.

It appears those without clinical loads have lost touch with the reality of stressors in general practice. One of the largest
of these stressors, if not the largest, is time pressure.

50 hours is the tip of the iceberg. It takes many more hours to sort through choosing relevant CPD, pre-reading, post
CPD assessments etc.

Thanks for threatening to take away family time AHPRA!

Dr Paul Remyn. MBBS FRACGP DRANZCOG.





